

Achieving our Greatest Potential!

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Elizabeth Jonasson-Rosas, President Genoveva Islas, Clerk Claudia Cazares Valerie F. Davis Andy Levine Major Terry Slatic USMC (Retired) Keshia Thomas

SUPERINTENDENT

Robert G. Nelson, Ed.D.

August 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It is a pleasure to welcome your student back on campus here at J.E. Young Academic Center. I know this past year has been difficult to navigate. The administration and staff have been working diligently to ensure a safe and productive start to the 2022-2023 school year.

J.E. Young students will be enrolled in one of two unique programs tailored to their individual needs. Students will be targeted for our main program which is the Independent Study Instructional Model, or our traditional Independent Study Model. Students participating in additional courses will have the option of CART, CTE, Community Service, Work Experience, Leadership and Fresno City College Dual Enrollment.

Over the last year we have developed monthly parent luncheons, weekly YouTube announcement videos and Instagram posts to ensure the JEY community stays informed. Please follow JEY on Instagram @jeyjags.

We had a record number of 380 graduates this past school year, including summer graduates. This was all possible through Winter Session and four sessions of Summer School. Our plan is to have the same level of offerings this school year.

As we prepare for the new school year, here are a few important dates and events to add to your calendar.

August 1st - 5th Online Registration: You will receive an email with 2 attachments. These will

include the 2022-2023 enrollment paperwork as well as the Master Agreement. All of the documents must be filled out and submitted to

JEYoungHS@fresnounified.org by August 5th.

August 2nd and 9th

Late Registration 4pm-7pm at J.E. Young.

August 11th

Student schedules will be emailed to the student's Fresno Unified email.

August 15th

First day of Instruction

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact J.E. Young Academic Center at (559) 457-3190.

Sincerely,

Carson Wood

Principal